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        March 31, 2014 
 

Stephen Viederman 

The Christopher Reynolds Foundation 

135 E. 83
rd

 Street, 15A 

New York, N.Y.  10028 

 

 

Re:  Dialogue on Planning Assumptions 

 

 

Dear Stephen, 

 

Attached please find ExxonMobil’s report on “Energy and Climate.” 

 

This follows our discussions in December and February, and your withdrawal of the 

shareholder proposal on planning assumptions on behalf of the proponents. 

 

We are at the same time posting the report on ExxonMobil’s website.  

 

We appreciate the opportunity to engage with you and other groups on the important issues 

of energy and the risk of climate change.  We value the insights we have gained and hope 

our dialogue has aided in your understanding of our views on these topics.  We look forward 

to a continued and constructive dialogue. 

 

Sincerely, 
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